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MEMORANDUM 

July 20, 2023 

 

TO:  File No. S7-06-22 

FROM: Steven B. Levine  
  Office of Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda  
 
RE: Meeting with Representatives of the International Institute of Law and Finance 

(“IILF”) 

On July 11, 2023, Commissioner Mark T. Uyeda and his counsels, Robert Fisher and Steven B. 
Levine, met virtually with the following: 

• Frank Partnoy, Officer of IILF and Adrian A. Kragen Professor of Law, UC Berkeley 
School of Law 

• Robert E. Bishop, Officer of IILF and Fellow, UC Berkeley School of Law, Center for 
Law and Business 

The participants discussed IILF’s comment letters filed in connection with the proposed rule 
regarding beneficial ownership reporting.   
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